Jeff Pauly
3451 Nappe Dr.
Middleton, WI 53562

Letter of Intent: 2501 S. Stoughton Rd. Madison, WI

To whom it my concern;

As the owner of 2501 S. Stoughton Rd. property | am before you to request a demolition permit
for the building on the property. The scope of the work will encompass the removal and proper
disposal of all materials, along with the removal of the parking lot surface and all vegetation.
The property will be final graded and planted, ready for future development.

The demo will be scheduled for mid to late January (2019) based on permitting and contractor
scheduling, final grading will take place as early as possible in spring. The plans for
development are still in the embryonic stage and will be submitted when clear picture is ready
for review.

If there are any comments or questions please contact me and | will glad to help.

Sincerely,

auly

Owner





